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Drivers and Co-Drivers, 

 

I’d like to say thank you again for the warm response we’ve received regarding the elementary 

school visit.  Our rally team and community appreciate you! 

 

For those able to participate in the elementary school visit on Friday, September 22nd, we will 

meet at Event HQ (Service Area) at 8:30am before departure at which time you’ll receive the 

school you’ll be visiting as well as directions.  

 

Thanks again, and we’ll see you Friday morning!! 

 

         Brian Anderson 

         Clerk of the Course 

 

 

 

 


